
The current SARS-CoV-2 situation is forcing PVSG, 

like many other organizations, to postpone any 

face-to-face meetings; both scheduled meetings in 

Belgium and Germany have now been postponed 

to 2022

Nevertheless, we are thankful for the support of the following sponsors in 

this ‘virtual’ period


